SAFETY WARNING

Rossi is issuing a voluntary safety warning on .38 Special and
.357 Magnum revolvers made between the years 2005 and 2017
that may have a condition that could cause, under certain
circumstances, the revolver to fire if dropped

This Safety Warning covers .38 Special and .357 Magnum
revolver models R351, R352, 461, R462, R851, R971, and R972
with serial numbers beginning with the letter Y, Z, or A through K.

Rossi is developing inspection and repair solutions. Rossi will
make every effort possible to ensure Rossi Revolvers will be
inspected, serviced if necessary, and returned to customers in a
prompt, timely fashion.

Issues underlying this Safety Warning are currently pending
before the court in a proposed class action lawsuit pending in
the United States District Court for the Southern District of
Florida styled Burrow v. Forjas Taurus, S.A., civil action file no.
1:16-cv-21606-EGT

ACTIONS TO BE TAKEN:

Stop using your revolver immediately.

SEARCH YOUR
SERIAL NUMBER

ITYPE SERIAL NUMBER HERE

SEARCH

IF YOUR SERIAL NUMBER IS FOUND, STOP
USING YOUR REVOLVER IMMEDIATELY AND
FOLLOW OUR INSTRUCTIONS SO WE CAN
INSPECT AND, IF NECESSARY, REPAIR YOUR
REVOLVER.



http://www.rossisafetynotice.com

